
https://www.hhs.gov/about/news/2019/06/05/statement-from-the-department-of-health-and-human-services.html


redundant and will delay medical research that could lead to new treatments and 
vaccines for COVID-19 and other diseases.  
 
As organizations representing scientists, clinicians, and patients who are dedicated to 
improving the health and well-being of all, we urge you to consider the potential of fetal 
tissue research to accelerate an end the pandemic, reduce human suffering, and enable 
the U.S. to respond to future public health threats. With millions at risk of illness, 
permanent injury, or death, we urge you to immediately lift the unnecessary barriers to 
research using human fetal tissue. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
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